From: "Olivia Timms (CEX)" <Olivia.Timms@sheffield.gov.uk>
To: "
Sent: Tuesday, 15 Mar, 22 At 12:56

Subject: EMAIL SENT ON BEHALF OF COUNCILLOR TERRY FOX RE: re 46 Church st, Ecclesfield, s35
9we

EMAIL SENT ON BEHALF OF COUNCILLOR TERRY FOX
Dear

Please accept my apologies for the delay in providing you with a response. | appreciate the concern
you and others have for the property.

The Council have considered various options for the future use of 46 Church Street but a final
decision has now been taken to refurbish it and bring it back into letting as part of the Council
Housing Stock. We are in the process of programming the work with our contractor but this should
commence during the next few months, subject to planning permission.

| hope that this gives you the assurance that the property will not now be left empty any longer than
the time required to bring it back into use. Thank you once again for your enquiry.

Yours Sincerely,
Councillor Terry Fox

Leader of Sheffield City Council



